
 

Ref. No. 258/23-24         Date: 25-04-2024 

 

 

NOTICE 

 

This is to notify that Prof. Sunil Karforma, Dean, Faculty Council of Science, The University of Burdwan 

and Dr. Rajesh Das, Programme Co-ordinator, NSS, The University of Burdwan will visit our institution 

on 26th of April, 2024 (Friday) at 12 Noon. They will act as Resource Persons in the NSS Orientation 

Programme in Jamalpur Mahavidyalaya and will also interact with students, teachers and staff members. 

Students along with all the teaching and non-teaching staff members are positively requested to remain 

present in the college on 26-04-2024. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


